Sent: THursday, 13 July 2023 1:31 AM
To: Records Department
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Objection to DA2023/0130, site: 109A church street Lidcombe NSW

2141; Lot 1 DP 778492

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

To whom it may concern,
| am writing this email in objection to the development of the organic waste transfer station in Lidcombe.

As someone who has grown up in Lidcombe as well as frequently accessing the road that this site is proposed for
development, | must say it is a poor choice to develop a waste station on that site/location. Firstly, the road itself is
already packed full of mostly idle large trucks on both sides of the road which create a very narrow road for cars to
safely drive through, further development and congestion of the area with large trucks will cause further hazard and
chaos for local residents and passing traffic.

Additionally construction of a waste station located within a close vicinity of housing, pedestrian area as well as a
fairly frequently accessed road will negatively impact the wellbeing of local residents: If possible, | believe the
station could be situated in more remote areas where the health of residents, flow of traffic and safety will not be
compromised.

Regards.
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